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We would like to thank you in advance for your serious consideration, and ask that you help us as much as you can in this worthy endeavor.  HomeAid Northern California and Builder Captain Trumark Homes, are excited to start the site development for The Goodness Village at Crosswinds Church in Livermore. 

We have estimated the cost to build the Shepherd’s Gate Learning & Career Center to be $300,000 and we are asking for your support to help off-set the costs of the project with in-kind donations.  Our goal is to reduce the cost of the project by at least $60,000.  

HomeAid and Trumark Homes are proud to support Crosswinds Church and we look forward to the completion and opening of the Tiny Homes in late 2020.  We are counting on your help and ask that you support this project with donated materials and/or labor, which will enable Crosswinds Church to concentrate their limited resources on supporting the people they serve. Your involvement in the construction of The Goodness Village at Crosswinds Church is truly appreciated and your company will be recognized for your contributions.  Thank you in advance for your support.  

[bookmark: 2]HomeAid Northern California – www.homeaidnc.org
[bookmark: _GoBack]
image4.emf

image5.jpeg




image1.jpeg
Hom@

Northern California




image2.jpeg
TRUMARKHOMES





image3.png
&

CROSSWINDS

CHURCH




